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Chris Steller

From: Maxine Adams <directorlrac@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2017 4:41 PM
To: Chris Steller
Subject: Lake Region Arts Council, FY17 audit
Attachments: FY17 Audit.pdf

Dear State Reference Librarian: 
            Attached is the FY17 audit  for the Lake Region Arts Council, which was approved by the 
LRAC board of directors at their October 17, 2017 meeting. Two hard copies will be sent to your 
office.  
 
            This is to supplement the final report which was sent to your office September 2017.  
 

Please call if you have any questions. 
 
Maxine Adams 
 
Executive Director 
Lake Region Arts Council 
Ph. 218-739-5780 
133 S. Mill St. 
Fergus Falls, MN 56537 
www.LRAC4.org  
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